
 

 

1st November 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Re: Parent Forum Meeting  

We would like to invite you to the Parent Forum meeting on Monday 8th November 2021 at 6pm. The 
Forum is open to all parents/carers and is an opportunity to discuss any matters affecting school life. 
These meetings are held at regular intervals throughout the year, and we value the opinion of all 
parents/carers. Dr Guscott, Deputy Headteacher (Curriculum and Pastoral) will be leading the meeting 
and will endeavour to answer as many questions as possible on the night.  

The meeting will be held in school, and if you would like to attend or have any questions or points you 
would like to raise in advance, please email Dr Guscott at s.guscott@stjamescheadle.co.uk 

  

Yours faithfully 

  

 

S Guscott 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


